
ROG 

STRIX SCOPE RX TKL WIRELESS DELUXE

Easily switch between wired, 
wireless 2.4 GHz and Bluetooth®  
modes, while simultaneously 
connected up to five devices.

ROG-exclusive ROG RX mechanical 
switches offer consistent, wobble-
free keystrokes with 100 million
lifespan.

Up to 76 hours of use with default 
lighting on in 2.4 GHz RF mode and 
up to 84 hours in Bluetooth mode. 

ROG PBT Doubleshot Keycaps 
provide a unique and premium feel, 
as well as offer long-lasting 
durability.

The ergonomic leatherette wrist 
rest ensures comfort during 
marathon gaming sessions.

Tenkeyless (TKL) form factor leaves 
more room for mouse movement.

The enlarged L-Ctrl key helps 
gamers hit the right button every 
time. 

Turns the top row of function keys 
into instant media controls.
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Connectivity USB 2.0, Bluetooth, RF 2.4GHz

Layout 80% compact size

Key Switches
ROG RX Optical Mechanical Switches 
(Red / Blue)

Top Case Alloy

Keycap
ABS / PBT Doubleshot (available on
US/UK/TW layout only)

Keyboard Backlighting Per-key RGB LEDs, RGB logo

Anti-Ghosting N-Key Rollover

Polling Rate 1000Hz

Macro Keys
All keys programmable (except for Fn, 
Caps Lock, Windows, Left-ALT)

Macro Recording On-the-fly recording support

Cable Type Braided fiber, Type-C to Type-A

Cable Length 1.8m

Battery Type Rechargeable Lithium-ion battery

Onboard Memory
5 customizable profiles & 1 default 
profile 

Basic Hotkeys Profile Switch: Fn + profiles

Software Armoury Crate 

Dimensions

Keyboard 356 X 136 X 40 mm

Wrist Rest 356 x 75 x 21 mm

Weight (without cable and wrist rest) 857 g


